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CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As a yearly traveller to Scotland (not 2020 obviously), I’d like to register my disapproval of the plans to put 
up housing along the Tweed, across from Abbotsford House. 
That area is not only stunning, it’s of historical significance, and importance. 
 
I’m hopefully looking forward to making the trip in mid-August, this year. The last thing I want to see, or 
hear, are diggers chewing up the ground and construction. 
 
Your countryside is so spectacular, it should be preserved. Surely there is another location that more 
housing can be situated. 
 
Please reconsider this development plan. 
 
Sincerely, and with kind regards, 
Lorraine Noble-Graham 

 
Sent from my iPhone 


